Hello SRCA Members!
We have a couple of exciting announcements to share:
· First, we will be having a game for the neighborhood: search for the Pot of Gold in honor of St Patrick’s Day. While there will not be actual gold to be found, there will be a prize for those who find all the clues. Stay tuned for more details in our next newsletter!!

· Second, SRCA is beginning to develop a website for our community to further improve how we share information as well as a Facebook page! As part of the masthead for the website, we would like to include 3-4 pictures of the neighborhood that will rotate each season. Anyone with some nice spring pictures – perhaps trees or flowers in bloom in the neighborhood or at one of our homes that looks particularly festive for spring, please email them to: news4srca@gmail.com. (If you send in a picture of a home that is not yours, please be sure to check with the owner that they are okay with having their home displayed, if it is selected.)
Also, we have some reminders:  
· We ask that those with pets, especially dogs, remember to be good neighbors. Above all, please remember that dogs MUST be on a leash when walking.  Please respect your neighbors’ property and always pick up after your pet. For those neighbors who have electronic fences, please have them checked yearly to ensure they are working properly and that there are no gaps. Finally, be considerate of both your neighbors and pets and do not allow them to remain outdoors barking for extended periods of time.

· Several renovations are under way in the neighborhood. This is a reminder to long-time residents as well as newly arrived residents: please remember that any exterior renovations must be submitted to the SCRA Board in advance of any work being done. (Please see the SRCA Directory for the Covenant regarding changes in exterior design.) The form for exterior changes is in the last page of the SRCA Directory and is also provided as a link here (you need to paste this into your browser): https://mcusercontent.com/83c303e4e5ab8db755619ae3d/images/946fd1c0-8b9f-469b-a435-c2545a6be9fa.png

The SRCA Board held its February meeting earlier this month. The minutes will be sent out in the next newsletter. And remember: all are welcome to attend the Board meetings (first Thursday of every month at 7:30pm via Zoom). A Zoom invitation and draft agenda will be sent for the March meeting by March 3. Hope to see you then!
Your SRCA Board
